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Both AVCOG and ATRC hope the USDOT will make a grant award to the MaineDOT to further 

strengthen the impact of decades of significant state and local investments in this important initiative.  

 

Sincerely, 

     

Amy M. Landry      Jennifer L Williams, PE 

Executive Director      MPO Director 

AVCOG       ATRC 
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